
2018 Wildlife Buddies Programme 
 
 The Primary Six pupils went on a learning journey to River Safari with their Primary 1 

buddies on 22 March and 2 April 2018. During the trail, they were given an opportunity to assume 

the roles of leaders and foster a deeper understanding of environmental conservation. With the 

acquired knowledge, the Primary Six pupils conveyed conservation messages about animals to 

their Primary One buddies and guided them to complete the Young Zoologist Badge activities. 

After the trail, the Primary Six pupils attended a lesson on adaptation of water animals conducted 

by educators from the River Safari. They had an eye-opening experience when they explored and 

observed the structural adaptions of the specimens displayed.   

 

 
 
                 

 

 

  

Spot the Manatees Can you spot the animals? 

Teaching our P1 Buddies 

Interactive Lesson at River Safari  

Helping my P1 Buddy 

A photo with my Wildlife Buddies 


